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Since the last council, the performance put together by myself, members of the LGBT+ society and drama students took place on Saturday 21st March. We raised a total of £127 for the transgender support charity, Mermaids. The piece was a success with members of the audience coming to speak to us individually about why we put it together and how we felt during the rehearsal process. For anyone that came to see it from student council, thank you for helping us raise awareness for a very important cause. If anybody would like more information on the piece, I can send them copies of our programme. We are looking to bring this performance back during the summer but are yet to decide how to do it as it was a great experience and I, along with the society and people involved, are eager to improve the piece and work on it more. 
